We’re adopting a Caribou!!!!
Dear parents;

The staff and students at Ian Baillie Primary want to continue to help protect our Canadian animals.  We will be continuing our annual symbolic adoption of an endangered animal.  Last year, we adopted a polar bear, this year we will be adopting a caribou.    

We are asking each student to bring in $0.25 towards the adoption.   Each staff member will be contributing $1.00.   Please send the money from Nov.16th to Nov.19th with your child to give to their teacher.  

It is the hope of the school to be able to adopt numerous animals over the next few years to help make a difference!

Thank you in advance for your support,

Miss Brown 
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